From: —
To: West Burton Solar Project
Subject: Site inspection suggestions
Date: 13 November 2023 20:14:12

Dear Madam Examiner

I would further wish to suggest site visits at Willingham by Stow village and Marton and
Fillingham lanes to show that they are wholly unsuitable for heavy plant and access areas
for the solar industrialisation of our area.

Yours faithfully
Sue Bingham

Sent trom NN






